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*Kohl Crab Feed was AWESOME!!! 

A huge thanks to Sara, Kayla, our Crab 

Feed Crew and all our supporters. Also, a 

shout-out to our Kohl Staff and Kohl kids. 

They put together some awesome auction 

items. 
 

*Class Acts is on March 13th.  

Mark it on your calendar. If you’d like a 

recording of the show, please fill out 

the attached document. 
 
 

Stay safe and stay sane. 


